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Dear Ms. Landman: 

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has completed its 
review of the above subject document. Comments are enclosed. 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at 
(404) 562-8538. 

Sincerely, 

Gena D. Townsend 
Senior Project Manager 

Enclosure 

cc: Dave Lown, NCDEHNR 
Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
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Comments 

1. The long term monitoring plan does not explain the frequency 
of sampling. Will samples be taken at quarterly intervals for 
the first year, second year, third year? 

2. The last sentence in the Preface states, "The data collected 
during long term monitoring will be provided to the DON, Marine 
Corps, and regulatory agencies so that recommendations, given 
acceptance, may be implemented. How will this data be presented? 
Will an annual report be prepared? If so, will it contain a 
narrative and/or~data or just data sheets? The data should be 
presented along with recommendations on the effectiveness of the 
monitoring. What is meant by "given acceptance"? 

3. Verify that the most recent version of the SOP is being 
referenced. I sent an electronic version of the new SOP via 
E-mail. Give me a call if you did not receive it. 


